Debra Thompson

From: Don Drury <tulsafoodhub@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2019 10:39 AM
To: Assembly

Subject: | support the Roadless Rule

| heard that you are considering a resolution in support of keeping the roadless rule in the Tongass, and my wife and |
completely support that. We are not yet permanent residents, but will be joining you permanently in the Spring.

Our house is at 105 Dolphin St, and my name is Don Drury and my wife is Briana Drury



